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Media Release

Nominations open for Taranaki Electricity Trust Election of Trustees

Nominations are now open for the Taranaki Electricity Trust’s triennial election, and will
remain open until 12 noon, Friday 21 April 2023.

The Trust district is divided into two wards:

e Ward A (part of the New Plymouth District Council area including Waitara, Uruti and
Inglewood); and

e Ward B (parts of the Stratford and South Taranaki District Council areas including
Stratford and Eltham).

Elections are being held for six positions on the Trust (three positions from Ward A and three
positions from Ward B) on Friday 16 June 2023.

Nomination papers are available during this nomination period:

e to download from www.taranakielectricitytrust.co.nz/elections

e by phoning 0800 922 822 to have one posted out to you; or
e by emailing info@electionservices.co.nz

To be eligible to stand, a candidate for the Taranaki Electricity Trust must be enrolled as a
parliamentary elector and resident within the respective ward of the Taranaki Electricity
Trust district and be nominated by two parliamentary electors of the respective ward of the
Trust district.

Nomination papers must be in the hands of the electoral officer not later than 12 noon,
Friday 21 April 2023. Completed nomination papers can be returned:

e by post to Independent Election Services, PO Box 5135, Victoria Street West,
Auckland 1142; or

e by hand to the Taranaki Electricity Trust Office, 84 Rata Street, Inglewood during
office hours of 9:30am-12:30pm on Wednesdays and Fridays; or

¢ by email to nominations@electionservices.co.nz

Voting documents will be delivered from Friday 12 May 2023 to approximately 20,000
electors in the Taranaki Electricity Trust district.

Those wishing to check if they are on the Roll for this election may do so by contacting the
Electoral Office on 0800 922 822.

For more information please contact: the Electoral Office, Taranaki Electricity Trust,
telephone 0800 922 822 or info@electionservices.co.nz




